January 12, 1954

Lee H. Armer
Fort Worth Nationsl Bank Bldg.,
Fort Worth, Texss

Deer Mr, Armer:

This 1s in reply to your letter of January 6, 1954,
with reference to your intention to drill the #1 Warren
Livestock well in Weld County, Colorado.

Approved copy of the notice is being returned herewith.
The bond was received today.

Yours truly,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

A¢ J. J.r'in
Deputy Director
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